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At the time of the hearing a code of conduct investigation had not commenced. An external 
reviewer had been engaged to consider what action may be appropriate in the 
circumstances, including the instigation of a Code of Conduct investigation against one or 
more individuals. As at 10 October 2023 the external review process remains ongoing.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Charles Wann 
Chief Operating Officer 
Corporate Operations Group 
 
10 October 2023 
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